Amphenol®

Amphenol Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd

END OF LIFE NOTICE FOR UTX CONNECTORS (PRODUCT CODE: UTX*** %)

To Our Valuable Customers:

We are sincerely grateful for your trust and support on our products all the time, and cherish the
long-time partnership between both parties. We are committed to supplying endurable and
reliable solar system interconnect products to our customers with the promise that our products
bring most comfortable experience to users. We are in pursuit of persistent improvement of our
products and we are doing this all the tiine.

As the life of the production mold is approaching expiration and the demand for the current UTX
series products (including UTX cable connector and UTX bulkhead connector) is declining,
Amphenol plans to discontinue the supply of this series of connectors in the future. Please
kindly consider our H4 Plus series of connectors (Product code: H4S******) to replace the
current application of these products. We will reserve 6 months of transition time, during this
period we can continue to supply if there still has demand. After 6 months (June 30, 2021), we
will stop the supply of UTX series of connectors.

If you have any doubt or question to this product change, you can call our sales representatives
or customer service representatives at any time.

Yours sincerely!

Amphenol Technology (Shenzhen) Co.,Ltd.
Product Management

Dec 22, 2020
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